Country Club Meadows

Homeowners' Association

Stephen Santowski President 847-804-2276

Patricia Chaplinski Vice President 847-726-0162

> Anne Collins Vice President 312-420-6002

Harold Henhapl Treasurer 708-878-8550

Michael Mayes Secretary 847-323-5849 June 22, 2023

Re: HOA's Flock Camera Usage Policy

The Country Club Homeowner's Association and all of it's homeowners will not have any direct access to any camera footage for our (2) Flock cameras. If there is an incident within Country Club Meadows, the homeowners will need to contact our police liason, Lieutenant Keith Kaiser from the Lake County Sheriff's Office, at his direct number or email. Flock Safety has already been informed and has verified that they will only give access of our (2) Flock Cameras to the Lake County Sheriff's Office.

Sincerely,

Harold Henhapl CCM Treasurer

1752 RFD

Long Grove, IL 60047